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To whom it may concern,

| write to encourage the City Council to deny this proposed by-
law change to the Heritage Holding Bylaw.

It is my understanding that if this bylaw is passed it would allow
the city to designate a heritage property without the owner
giving consent.

This to me would mean that the city could effectively change
the value of the property without the owner giving consent.
Heritage properties are hard to sell because of the restrictions
then placed on them.

My property at 2034 Rae St. is on the Holding list and therefore
this affects me directly.

Thank you for listening to my concerns.

Rev. Dr. John McGregor



